
 
This photo was taken for a University Wisconsin Eau-Claire article by Julie Poquette dated 
10/09/19 at what looks to be early afternoon (12-1 P.M). Photo was captured right outside of the 
W.R. Davies Student Center (located on the University of Wisconsin Eau-Claire campus), 
approximately one month before the first reported case of COVID-19. 
 

 
This photo was taken on 11/11/20 at 12 P.M. by Sam Wedl, approximately one year after the 
first case of COVID-19. The Photo was captured right outside of the W.R. Davis Center on the 
University of Wisconsin campus. 
 



 

 


